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Mr. Donald Robey 
Vice President Mechanical 
Genese-Wyoming, Inc. – Southern Region 
13901 Sutton Park Drive, Suite 175, Building C 
Jacksonville, Florida 3224 
 
 
Dear Mr. Robey: 
 
The Department received your November 18, 2011 correspondence addressing the 
Non-compliance Letter issued to you on October 31, 2011.  Your actions and 
explanations adequately document compliance or corrective actions for all alleged 
violations.  As such, we consider this agency investigation resolved and no further 
agency action is necessary. 
 

We appreciate your cooperation in completing the investigation and in resolving this 
matter.  If you have any questions, please contact Thomas Dillard by telephone at 
(850)767-0049 or by e-mail at Thomas.Dillard@dep.state.fl.us.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Byer  
Hazardous Waste Supervisor 
 
JCB/nmb 
 
c: Thomas Dillard, FDEP, Thomas.Dillard@dep.state.fl.us  
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